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Stop sending the homeless to East Portland. We are unsafe currently with all the homeless. We can’t
take kids to parks for fear of needles. We can’t walk in our own neighborhood any longer. City
Commissioners please put the shelters in the Pearl district or in your neighborhood. Many of us will
move. It’s horrible now. Please consider other areas.
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